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Draft Media Policy

Members’ comment is invited on the following draft media policy for CAN.

Feedback should be sent to the Campaigns & PR Secretary, PO Box 6491, Auckland, media@can.org.nz
1. All media statements issued under CAN’s name are to be issued (or cleared) by the Campaigns & PR Secretary (or in her/his absence, by the Chairperson).

2. The Campaigns & PR Secretary, in consultation with the Executive, will decide who are the most appropriate spokespeople for media statements issued under CAN’s name.

3. Official CAN media comment will be guided by CAN’s Policy Statement, campaign strategies and, where necessary, by seeking a specific mandate from the Executive or members.

4. Specific media strategies may be drawn up for particular campaigns or events by the Campaigns/PR Secretary in conjunction with others responsible for the campaigns/events.

5. Local group contact details will generally be included in CAN media releases; groups will be sent the releases as far in advance as possible to enable them to prepare local responses or input Media releases will generally be emailed or faxed by the Campaigns & PR Secretary.

6. Media releases will be sent to NZPA, major and regional daily and weekly newspapers, National Radio, Independent Radio News, TVNZ and TV3, with copies to politicians and others as appropriate.

7. Media releases will also be sent to members on the CAN email network.

8. Local groups and members may choose to send media releases to local radio stations and weekly newspapers, local MPs, local authorities etc.

9. To gauge the effectiveness of CAN’s media strategies, it is useful for groups and members let the Campaigns & PR Secretary know whether CAN media statements are reported by their local media (e.g. send copies of newspaper articles).

10. As a voluntary organisation, CAN relies on members to bring issues needing media comment to the attention of the Committee. Help from members and groups to write media releases and provide background material is appreciated & may be essential if some issues are to be pursued.

11. CAN members and groups are free to make their own media statements. Members and groups are encouraged to ask for CAN support on local issues.
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